
Cameron  Diaz  Confesses  Her
Love for A-Rod

The  funny  and
intimate moment that couple Cameron Diaz and Alex Rodriguez
shared at the Super Bowl this past February is finally being
explained!  The  normally  private  duo  was  caught  on  camera
feeding each other popcorn in the stands. Diaz finally took
the  time  to  explain  the  moment  on  Monday,  during  her
appearance  on  Late  Night  with  David  Letterman,  reports
People.  “We were watching the game, and I was eating, and I
was getting down to, like, the last couple pieces of popcorn,”
Diaz recalled. “And all of a sudden, I see [Alex’s] hand
coming in,” said Diaz. “Anybody who knows me does not put
their hand in my food, especially when it’s close to my mouth.
I said, ‘What are you. . . ?’ And then I went, ‘You know what?
I love you too much, I’m going to give it to you. You deserve
it.'”

What things do you sacrifice by being in a relationship?

https://cupidspulse.com/16304/cameron-diaz-confesses-her-love-for-a-rod/
https://cupidspulse.com/16304/cameron-diaz-confesses-her-love-for-a-rod/
http://www.usmagazine.com/celebritynews/news/cameron-diaz-to-alex-rodriguez-i-love-you-too-much-2011216


Cupid’s Advice:

Being in a happy relationship is one of the best possible
feelings.  However, it’s not without sacrifice:

1.  Alone time: When you’re in a relationship, especially a
serious one, it may be difficult for you to get some alone
time.  Taking a bubble bath is not nearly as soothing with
your bored partner watching a TV show in the next room.

2.  Time with your friends: While those who truly care won’t
mind the strain on your friendships, you may find yourself
aggravated that you can’t spend as much time with them.  It is
important not to spend all of your time with your partner, and
to also make time for other people in your life.

3.   Your  privacy:  Perhaps  the  most  essential  thing  you
sacrifice in a relationship is privacy, especially in cases
where you and your partner live together.  While over time the
lack of privacy may not bother you, it takes some time to come
to terms with it.

What have you had to sacrifice in your relationships?  Feel
free to leave a comment below!


